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 30th March 2020  
 
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,  

  

Thank you for all your support and understanding during these unprecedented times.  

   

We understand that many of the children are worried about the amount of time they will be 

away from school and anxiety is heightened because children don’t know when they will see 

their friends again. These are very strange times for everyone and children may not fully 

comprehend the changes to their routine and daily life that they are so used to.  As I am sure 

you are all aware and have told the children we are waiting for more Government instructions 

as to what the next steps will be. We currently have no extra information regarding 

timescales.  

  

All the Year 4 staff miss the children lots and as soon as we possibly can, we will come back 

together as a school.  For those of you with your children at home, please do let them know 

that we all miss them and that we just have to be patient over the coming weeks.  

  

We will continue to send messages/updates to you via the school website and as I have 

communicated with you over class dojo, I am more than happy to receive messages with any 

questions you have.  

  

For now, we all have to remain positive and show gratitude for the things we do have. I have 

no doubt that we will come out as more well-rounded humans as we have already seen from 

the community spirit the parents and carers of Holy Trinity have shown.  

  

Let's keep up the positivity and the learning wherever we are and pray that it won't be too 

long before we can resume our ‘normal’ life at Holy Trinity.  

  

Stay safe,  

 

Miss Walker.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 

Strength for today.  Bright hope for tomorrow 
www.holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk 
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